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DRAFT SUSTAINABLE SWORDS STRATEGY
Fingal County Council has published the Draft Sustainable Swords Project. This place-making strategy 
is focused on the strategic regeneration and compact, sustainable development of Swords. The goal is 
to increase the resilience of the local economy and to provide for an enhanced, accessible, inclusive, 
child friendly and healthy urban environment. A vibrant town for all.
Following the completion of two previous rounds of consultation, we now publish the draft Strategy 
for your comments and observations.
With a view to making consultation events accessible to as many people as possible, Fingal County 
Council will be holding an online webinar and drop-in information session for the Scheme. The online 
webinar will take place on 15th September 2022. You can register to attend this event here: 
https://www.fingal.ie/sustainableswords
Your feedback on the Strategy is very important to us and we would encourage you to take part in  
the process.
The draft Plans and documents can be viewed at the locations set out in the table below.

Public Engagement Location Dates

Online Information https://www.fingal.ie/sustainableswords 7th September –  
18th October 2022

Online webinar Register at 
https://www.fingal.ie/sustainableswords

15th September 2022

Drop-in session The Pavilions Shopping Centre 20th September 2022, 
10am – 4pm

Hard Copies Fingal County Council Offices at the below:
Fingal County Council, County Hall,  
Main Street, Swords, Co. Dublin.
Fingal County Council, Civic Offices,  
Grove Road, Blanchardstown, Dublin 15.

7th September –  
18th October 2022

Submissions on the draft Sustainable Swords Strategy may be made from the 7th September 2022 
either online via our consultation portal https://consult.fingal.ie or by post addressed to  
Senior Executive Officer, Planning and Strategic Infrastructure Department, Fingal County Council, 
County Hall, Main Street, Swords, Co. Dublin, K67 X8Y2.
Clearly identify any postal submission as for the “Draft Sustainable Swords Strategy”.
Please make your submission by one medium only i.e. post or online.
The closing date for receipt of postal and online submissions is before 5.00pm on the 18th, 
October 2022. 
All submissions should include your name or the name of the organisation you represent and 
contact details (personal contact details will not be published). Submissions will be published on 
the consultation portal including the names and locations (not full addresses) of those making the 
submission. Details of your submission, including the names of those submitting same, may also be 
shared with relevant Council Departments and agents working on their behalf.
Senior Executive Officer, 
Planning & Strategic Infrastructure Department.
Dated: 7th September 2022.


